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                                                                                                    27th September 2018


Dear Parent/Guardian,

The photographer will be in school next Thursday, 4th October to take individual and family photos of children.  Please help the photographer know your requirements by completing and returning the slip below.  

  Please note if you do not return the completed form your child will not have a photo taken on the day.


Group and family photos will be taken first thing in the morning starting at 

8.30a.m. Parents may bring younger siblings (not yet in school) to have a 

family or group photo.  (THE PHOTOGRAPHER WILL BE BASED IN THE


SCHOOL HALL)






     Yours sincerely,
L. R. Davies,

Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………….………………

Child’s Name …………………………………   

Class ………………….

□     I wish my child to have an individual photo taken and

I wish my child to have a photograph taken with ___________________________________(name(s) of siblings if applicable).
□
I wish my child to have a family photograph taken with pre-school 


siblings at 8.30am

□
I do not wish my child to have a photograph taken



Signed ______________________________(Parent)
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